
Moseley/ PWC Meeting 

Thursday, September 19, 2024 

 

 

Attendees: 

Moseley Team: Michael Gibson, Rachel Falkenstien, Alan Steinbeck, Lauren Witt, Tony Bell 

PWC Staff: David McGettigan, Wade Hugh, Mandi Spina, Melody Aguilera 

 

1. Team updates  

a) Wade Hugh - Brief of the last DCOAG meeting on Sept 11, 2024  
b) Discussed noise meter options recommended by David Nelson  
c) Discussed draft- Project Timeline for Noise Ordinance.  

2. Discussed upcoming meetings with DCOAG 

a) Moseley Presentation- Discussed leaving questions toward the end. 

3. Next meeting 

a) Moseley Architects and DCOAG -Sept 25, 2024  

 

 

 


